Technology Report


At Ithica Elementary, technology is used on a regular basis.  Their morning starts with Morning Announcements which are done over the television.  The televisions are very large and mounted on the wall.  They are easy to see from all over the room, and easy to access.   The announcements were not recorded, and the student body was actively involved in the production.  The principal would start, welcome students, do the Pledge of Allegiance, the Moment of Silence, and give a few announcements.  There were always five to six students from different classrooms helping lead the Pledge of Allegiance.  Then, several fifth grade students would complete the rest of the announcements.  They covered historical events, the weather, character education, and activities to do to if they finished their work early.  

These televisions were also connected to the classroom computer.  The teacher can connect to the internet, find whatever the class is studying, and then turn on the television.  The image on the computer would be sent to the television screen.  This is a great way to show students pictures of things they may have never seen.  I used this technology in a lesson I was assisting with.  I showed students lots of different pictures of desert landforms and animals.  They really enjoyed doing this, and asked if I would do again for another lesson. 


Students at Ithica also get to go to Computer class as an exploratory.  They go once to twice a week, depending on when it is scheduled.  Students also use the computers every morning to take an AR Test.  This short exam is done on the classroom computer or the library’s computers.  Students at Ithica use computers on a regular basis, and I fell this is going to help them later on down the road.  
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